
H A P P Y  H O L I D A Y S

Dear Members,

 The board would like to remind members that public health restrictions are still in
effect and encourage members to continue practicing safety measures when
needed and adhere to provincial measures that have been put in place.  Click

here for a full update on new public health measures.



  Vaccinations are still a requirement for staff of some private businesses and
government workers. The board highly recommends members get vaccinated

against COVID-19. Book your shot at a participating pharmacy, through the AHS
online booking tool or dialing 811. Proof of vaccination can be accessed through

MyHealth Records.  



If you have any questions or feedback on how we could better support you,
please email us at: admin@albertakinesiology.ca
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Its that time of the year again! Renew your membership before January 31, 2021

to avoid reapplying. 

To renew your membership

1. Visiting our website by clicking here and logging in using your email address

and password.

2. Once you are logged in, click on “My Membership” (left-hand menu in your

member portal)

3. Click on “Renew my Membership”.

4. Select the Professional Kinesiologist membership that suits your needs! For

details on these membership choices, please view our requirements page using

the link in our bio.


 DETAILS

QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS? 
EMAIL: ADMIN@ALBERTAKINESIOLOGY.CA

RENEWALS
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DETAILS

QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS? 
EMAIL: ADMIN@ALBERTAKINESIOLOGY.CA

RECOGNITION




.

Congratulations to President and Secretary of the AKA Board, Jesse Oswald and Magan
Braun on their recognition as nominees for Kin of The Year Award during the 2021
Canadian Kinesiology Awards.
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DETAILS

QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS? 
EMAIL: ADMIN@ALBERTAKINESIOLOGY.CA

JOB OPPORTUNITY




Take the opportunity to work for Civeo as their new Kinesiologist / Safety

Advisor.

Civeo is a global workforce accommodation specialist that helps people

maintain healthy, productive, and connected lives while living and working

away from home. Their unique approach focuses on guest wellbeing,

operational efficiency, community building, and a property development

mindset – making them a leading provider of accommodation solutions.

For more information about the position at Civeo click here
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